2017-2018 SHAC meeting
Agenda
Wednesday, October 24-25, 2017

Discuss the current district wellness revisions
Complete a wellness assessment



2017-2018 SHAC meeting
Minutes
Wednesday, October 24-25, 2017

Members present: Gary Davis, Kristy Kostelich, LaChrisa Rains, Rick Martinez, Beau Rains, Billy Moore,
Kristi vy, Angie Sutton, Elizabeth Calk, Lori Alexander, Tori Prothro, Jennifer Jordon, Belinda Pena,
Bonnie Billings, Tonnia Williams, Leslie McLaurin

The wellness plan was discussed item by item with corrections made to items that have changed on the
campuses. The district does not have any restrictions on Items brought to classrooms by parents,
grandparents, etc. At one time, the district did not allow any peanut butter treats due to children with
life-threatening allergies. At this time, we do not have any children with life-threatening peanut
allergies. The decision was made to utilize the 6 exemption days for high school concessions and
Valentines treats sold to elementary children. The panel also spoke of the annual wellness assessment
and it was agreed that it would be sent via email.

The meeting adjourned.



